
Dear Colleagues 
 
Greetings from Sivas, Turkey! 
 
We are honored to announce that we have started to receive applications for the 4th 
International Staff Week that is going to take place on 8-12 May, 2023. 
 
 Registration and all our activities (including a welcome lunch and an excursion) are free of 
charge. Travel and accommodation need to be covered by the participants. 
 
Important Dates: 
 
March, 17  2023 : Applications Deadline 
March 21, 2023 : Announcement of Accepted Participants 
April 4, 2023: Announcement of Staff Week Programme 
 
Join us for the 4th International Staff Week, where you'll have the opportunity to meet and 
network with colleagues from around the world. This week-long event is packed with 
workshops, presentations, and cultural activities that will broaden your perspective and help 
you build valuable connections. Don't miss out on this chance to expand your professional 
network and gain a global perspective - Apply now at https://forms.office.com/r/Vt4h67L1Kk 
 
We will be happy to see you in Sivas, Turkey! 

Sincere Regards 
 
SCU Erasmus Team 

https://forms.office.com/r/Vt4h67L1Kk


 


